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March 1, 1982

Carl W. Dabelstein

KSBV

Courtesy Programs Committee
National Radio Club

8209 W 78th Street

Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Carl,
Thank you for writting to us here at KRSS. You did
in fact pick up our station on the date: that you

stated in your letter.

Enclosed please find a bumper sticker from our station
here in Sioux Falls, South Dakota.

Sincerely,
(/')(f;/ /
AN B AN

Carolann Nordman
Traffic Director

P.O. Box 1783, Sioux Falls, South Dakota 57101 Phone 605-339-1520



